
OFFICE OF GOVERNOR RONNIE MUSGROVE 

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

TO: GOVERNOR 

FROM: RILEY  

SUBJECT: LETTER TO NAGB MEMBERS 

DATE 8/10/01 

CC: FILE 

Per your request, I drafted a letter to all NAGB members expressing your enjoyment in 
serving with them on the board.  If you do not like this letter and want me to redo it, 
please mark the changes you want.   
 
I thought you might want to personalize these letters, so I’ve attached them for you to 
cross out their last names in the greeting if you want to do so.   
 
I can also autopen your signature if you don’t want to sign all of these.  
 
Thanks! 


